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June  24th ,  2021  

Dear Oaklands Parents/Guardians,  

 

I would like to acknowledge and recognize the contributions you have made to your 
child’s learning journey this year. Each of you brings a piece to what makes Oaklands 
so special and we are not whole without you. With your support, we have made it 
through a significantly challenging year and we are all stronger for it.  

 

Like the hummingbird, you have provided guid-
ance, hope and inspiration to your child/
children through a school year like no other. 
Thank you for your courage in the face of un-
certainty. Your patience, commitment and part-
nership have illuminated the path alongside us 
and I am deeply grateful for you.  

 

The summer is before you now and I hope each and every one of you finds time to 
laugh, to love and to be loved. 

 

I look forward to your safe return in September and I wish all the very best to our  

exiting grade 5 students as their journey continues in Middle school.  

 

Warm regards,  

Petra Eggert  



IMPORTANT DATES 

Tuesday, September 7 

First day of 2021-2022 School Year 

For Grade 1 to 5 students 

 

Wednesday, September 22 

Meet the Teacher Event 

More information to follow in September 

 

Monday, September 27 

Professional Development Day 

No school for students 
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Message from Oaklands PAC 

The PAC Executive would like to say a huge thank you to all the parents and staff for 

their support throughout the school year. This has been a crazy year; however, with the 

support we were able to provide the students with outside fieldtrips, outdoor sports 

equipment, Grade five year end celebrations, the Gaga Ball Pit, and much more.  

A farewell and thank you to Eugene Johnson as his children head to Middle School. He 

has been on the PAC as Member-at-Large, President, and this year our Vice-President. 

Eugene will be greatly missed on the Executive team for his dedication, energy, ideas 

and organization. 

Wishing everyone a wonderful summer break full of sunshine and laughter. Please look for PAC 

information and updates in the fall. 

Thank you,  

Oaklands PAC Executive 



June Snapshot 
Click Here:  

June 2021 Snapshot 
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Fun Day! 

Grade 5 “Clap Out” 

Bell Schedule for 2021-2022  

Warning Bell to Line up 8:50 am 

Start of School Day 8:53 am 

Recess 10:05 – 10:20 am 

Lunch Time 11:36 - 11:56 am 

Lunch Recess 11:56 am - 12:31 pm 

End of School Day 2:35 pm 

http://cm.pn/6y29

